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FREE Seminar about the transition to adulthood for people with
learning disabilities

S e
AL
r.

The Foundation for People with Learning Disabilities has a breadth of work and knowledge in the
area of transition to adulthood.

The seminar will describe some of this work, including a new leadership programme for young
people developed in two London Boroughs that addresses the move into adulthood and enables
young people with learning disabilities to plan for the future and explores the new personalisation
agenda. You will hear stories from young people who attended the programmes, along with
practical ideas and resources to use in your schools or colleges.

The Foundation for People with Learning Disabilities has a range of resources and materials for
people who work with people with learning disabilities available for download from their website:
www.learningdisabilities.org.uk.

When: Tuesday 3rd May 2011
Time: 3pm - 5.30pm

Venue: Trinity House, 4 Chapel Court, Borough High Street, London, SE1 1HW (close to
London Bridge)

RSVP: To book your place, please complete the attached booking form and return to Kate Ball:
kate.ball@fpld.org.uk by Friday 8th April 2011. You will be sent a confirmation email to confirm
your booking. Places are limited and will be given on a first-come-first-serve basis.

The Foundation for People with Learning Disabilities are grateful to Pfizer, the Council for
Disabled Children and the Big Lottery Fund, for making this work possible.
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